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25th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 & 4,

RE: Swimming lessons

I am pleased to tell you that we have made arrangements for Y3/4 pupils to have swimming lessons during
the Spring term, as part of our Physical Education curriculum, therefore we expect all children to take part
in this. If you have any queries or concerns about this please let us know by Monday 2nd December.

Please see details below:

Time : 11:30 – 12:00
Weekly – every Friday
Venue: Everyone Active Centre, Hemel Hempstead

Dates

10th January Week 1

17th January Week 2

24th January Week 3

31st January Week 4

7th February Week 5

14th February Week 6

HALF TERM

28th February Week 7

7th March Week 8

14th March Week 9

21st March Week 10

28th March Week 11

4th April Week 12

Tuition
Lessons will be taken by qualified swimming instructors and the children will be grouped according to their
swimming ability.

Transport
The children will be transported by minibus and school staff will remain with the children at all times,
including during the teaching sessions.
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Equipment needed

● swimming costume or trunks. Please note that no bikinis or board shorts are allowed
● a towel
● swimming hat (Please note that in accordance with Everyone’s Active policy, this is mandatory and

no child will be allowed to swim without this)
● goggles (optional).

After the school’s financial subsidy of this activity has been calculated, there remains one voluntary
contribution for each child of £60 for the whole term.

Please use the school Arbor payment portal make the voluntary contribution. This will be added to Arbor
on Monday, 6th January.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Matt Beach

Headteacher


